14 Feb 14
Bingo:

This takes place tonight at 7.30pm in the village hall with cash prizes, a raffle and licensed
bar. All proceeds go to Moggerhanger Village Hall charity. For further information contact
Betty on 01767 640734, Jackie on 01767 640790 or Carolyn on 01767 640727. Please note
this event is open to all, you don’t have to be a Moggerhanger resident to join in.

Planning Meeting:

This open planning meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 18, in the village hall at
7.30pm. Parishioners will be able to view and comment on recent planning applications. You
can follow the progress of planning applications on the village website
www.moggerhangervillage.co.uk

Gardening Club:

This meeting will take place on Wednesday, February 19, in the village hall at 7.30pm. The
guest speaker will be Mr Keith Hichisson from Langford Garden Centre on the subject of
‘Easy Gardening'.

All enquiries to Jackie on 01767 640790. The cost is £3 to include tea or coffee and cake. All
welcome.

Disco and Karaoke:

There will be a disco with karaoke competition held on Saturday, March 15, at
Moggerhanger Village Hall at 7.30pm. Tickets, at £2.50, are available from Carolyn on
01767 640727.

Chris Milner in Concert:

Singer-songwriter, Chris Milner will be appearing on Saturday, March 29, at the Village Hall
at 7.30pm.

Tickets, at £5, will be available on the door.
100+ Club Draw:

The draws for January and February took place at the St John’s Church coffee morning,
Tuesday, February 4. There are 5 monthly prizes of £20, £15, £10, £10, £5. The winners for
January were Mr N Seward, Mr A George, Mrs R Burns, Mr S Mercer and Mrs E Flint. The
winners for February were Mrs C Rawlins, Mr B Wyatt, Mr C Strange, Mr P Stephens and
Mrs L Schofield. The draw for March will be held on Tuesday, March 4, at the next Church
coffee morning.

Whist:

Held last Friday with MC Mr lan Collis. The winners were Ms R Bennett, Mrs M Urtone, Mrs |
Byrne, Mrs A Lattimer, Mrs R Burns, Mr C Strange, Mr J Harper, Mr | Collis and Mr C
Livings. The Snowball was won by Mrs E Bridge.

The raffle winners were Mr R. Snell, Mrs K. Burns-Kidd, Mr D. Lamey, Mrs E. Bridge and Mr
C. Livings. The next whist drive will be held on Friday, February 21, in the village hall at
7.30pm.


http://www.moggerhangervillage.co.uk/

St John’s Church:

On Sunday, February 2, Chere Hunter, the Spiritual Care Coordinator of St John’s Sue
Ryder Home, welcomed the congregation to a service of Remembrance and Thanksgiving
for those who had passed away at the home over the past three months. Children assisted
her to light the candle after the opening prayers.

After the reading and address given by Chere, members of staff and volunteers from St.
John’s read out the Roll of Remembrance. The song “To Where You Are” was performed by
Ms Jean Lloyd.

After prayers and the blessing the childrens’ pictures which they had crayoned during the
service were attached to blue and white balloons and released in the churchyard.

There was a retiring collection in aid of funds for St. John’s.
Volunteers served cake and refreshments after the service.

On Sunday February 9, the Rev Rachel Pennant presided at the monthly Family Service and
Mr J. Brun gave a reading.

The children enacted a drama “Jesus in the desert for 40 days” and the Rev Rachel gave a
talk on the various times 40 is mentioned in the Bible. They also sang songs during the
service.

Mrs B George and Ms G Bird were sides-persons and also served refreshments after the
service.

Church Services:

St John the Evangelist, 6pm Songs of Praise Service



